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BRACU organises Freshman Orientation for 

Spring 2016  

 

 
BRACU Freshman Orientation Program for Spring '16 students kicked off on January 5, with 

930 freshmen students and their parents. The orientation program was designed to introduce new 

students to life at the campus as they begin their journey at BRAC University, from academics 

and community norms to resources and support services. All department heads, faculty members 

and administrative staff were present to welcome the excited fresh undergraduate students along 

with their parents. BRACU has designed an interactive dialog session between the concerned 

personnel and the parents to help them to support, understand and encourage students during the 

transition to university life.  

 


